
Monday, March 1, 2021 

HB0175 

Public Safety – Ammunition – Sales & Transfers 

Unfavorable 

 

This bill is a direct violation of an American’s right to privacy. Ammunition, which obviously plays 

vital in the role of hunting and target shooting should be readily available to any American who 

desires it. This bill will not prevent gun-related crimes, as those who are committing gun-related 

crimes are not legally purchasing ammunition and firearms in the first place.  

 

The amount of ammunition each American owns is of no value to the State and federal 

governments – it is purely an overstep of authority into the daily lives of many Americans. These 

are not the Americans that should be persecuted, rather the ones committing the crimes. 

Focusing on gun safety, and inner-city crime prevention/community reach-out will prevent gun-

related crimes before tightening the fist on law-abiding citizens will. 


